
February 28, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Dale Scott 

English Department 

235 Wheeler Hall 

University of California, Berkeley 

Berkeley, CA 94720 

 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

 

Thank you for your letter of February 26, 1996, which was received by fax 

at the Review Board offices yesterday. 

 

First, copies of your letter have been provided to Chairman Tunheim, 

Executive Director Marwell, and General Counsel Gunn.  The letter will be 

carefully reviewed and your points considered in connection with the review 

of relevant documents. 

 

Second, the “tentative list” of documents which you have compiled would be 

useful to the Board.  Please provide us with a copy of that list. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter, your diligent efforts, and your continuing 

interest in the work of the Review Board.  

 



Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


